Skye Maher

PO Box 298 Portsmouth, NH 03802

Cell/text: 603-498-6799

March 29, 2021

Mr. Vince Lombardi, Chair Historic District Commission City of Portsmouth 1 Junkins Ave Portsmouth, NH 03801

Re: 50 Austin Street LU-20-47

Dear Mr. Lombardi and Commission, As the owner of 50 Austin Street, I applied and received approval from the HDC last June (2020) to build a small addition the rear of the building at that address.

The project has stalled due to difficulty getting contractors to commit to a timeline for this building season, therefore, I respectfully request an extension of that approval from the Historic District Commission until the 2022 season. We will be ready for a building permit in the spring.

In hope of your approval, I thank you in advance.

Sincerely,

Skye Maher